Minutes
Tanque Verde Valley Fire District

The Tanque Verde Valley Fire District Governing Board
Met on Thursday, June 29, 2017 at 6:00 pm at the
Kirk-Bear Canyon Library meeting room,

8959 East Tanque Verde Road, Tucson AZ 85749

The meeting was called to order at 6:02 pm.
Present were:

Board members Bruce Small, Layne Lundeen, and Steve Ruetz

Rural Metro representatives Tim Torres, James Stoltenberg, and Karl Isselhard
Beth Borozan from Pima County

About thirty 49ers residents

Bruce announced that the Pima County Attorney had objected to the proposed 49ers
annexation because five of the blocks (the golf course fairways) might become islands.
Bruce will revise the legal description and send the new legal description to the Pima
County Assesssor for review. Because of this no formal action could be taken tonight.

Since we were here we listened to the concerns of the 49ers residents, for and against
annexation, and answered their questions.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:10 pm.

Procc s

Bruce Small, Board Chairman
Tanque Verde Valley Fire District




